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Sarah Leach

To: Nicholas Godfrey
Subject: RE: Committee of Adjustment Notice of Hearing - August 3rd 

 

From: Nicholas Godfrey <ngodfrey@npca.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 3:20 PM 
To: Sarah Leach <SLeach@pelham.ca> 
Subject: RE: Committee of Adjustment Notice of Hearing - August 3rd  
 
Hi Sarah,  
 
Just to confirm – we have no objections to any of the subject applications: 
 

 B22/2021P – 93 Port Robinson Road 
 B23/2021P – 95 Port Robinson Road  
 B24/2021P – 97 Port Robinson Road  

Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Best,  
 
Nicholas Godfrey, M.A. 
Watershed Planner 
Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority (NPCA) 
250 Thorold Road West, 3rd Floor, Welland, ON, L3C 3W2 
905-788-3135, ext. 278 
ngodfrey@npca.ca 
www.npca.ca  
 
 


